
 

 

STAFF REPORT 

MEETING DATE: October 9, 2025 

ITEM TITLE, PRESENTER: General Plan Discussion and Direction. Mack McDonald, Chief 

Administrative Officer 

RECOMMENDATION: Provide direction as to the approach to revisions on the General Plan, 

Land-Use, Section.   

 

SUMMARY 

 

I have gone through the Land-Use section of the General Plan and made some suggested updates 

for your review. I have added those portions that we are legally required to have in our General Plan. 

The Planning Commission is the body who, like the Land Use Ordinance, provides recommended 

changes and the overall process for the General Plan. Please review the modifications and come 

prepared to have an in-depth discussion regarding this section. My changes are not all inclusive. There 

can be additions added, or items taken away. It is to be primarily driven by the Planning Commission.  

 

HISTORY / PAST ACTION 

The General Plan was last adopted in 2018  


